Unit 191 Annual Meeting

December 4, 2016 – Sheraton Hotel

President Joyce Jenzano called the meeting to order at 1:00 PM

President Jenzano introduced the Officers of the Board for the year 2016 and thanked all volunteers for their work on behalf of the Unit and the game of Bridge.

Ed Fuller Announced Elaine Landow and Craig Robinson with a 74.11 % game as winners of the Unit Championship game and awarded them dinner certificates to the Refractory Café.

Vice-President Barbara Martin announced the winner of the 2016 Hall of Fame award – Pat Bodoh.

A moment of silence was held to honor our deceased Unit members.

Treasure Diane Saulsberry gave the Treasurer's Report. Income for 2016 was \$30,000 compared to \$25,000 in 2015 for a net gain of \$5,000.

Nominating Chairperson, Melanie Riva announced the names of the members elected to serve on the Board for the year 2017; Ed Fuller, Suzie Goldberg, Chris Moll, and Phylliss Woody.

Membership Recorder Linda Harris reported that the Unit membership for 2016 was 603.

Next Board meeting will be held on December 12, 2016 at the Bridge Academy

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted by Carole Crotty, Secretary